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	This Week: January 8 - 12
5 whole days! We are getting back into our routine. We finished up our pattern unit in math and are moving back into measurement and counting. We talked about the Magi in religion and how they came to visit baby Jesus. We finished learning the upper case letters in reading and handwriting and we will move on to the lower case letters.
	Next Week: January 15 - 19
Monday: Atrium
Tuesday: Music
Wednesday: Music, Library
Thursday: Gym, Show and Tell: Something that starts with “c” or “o”
Friday: Art, Computer, Spirit Day
**½ Day of school, 11:30am dismissal, No latchkey

	Special Weekly Topics
· Letter of the Week: c and o
· Number of the Week: Review
· Nursery Rhyme: Hickory Dickory Dock
Special Monthly Topics

· Recognizing our first and last names

· Prayer: Hail Mary
· Math: Measurement, Counting and creating sets of objects, More/Less, Adding/Subtracting, Creating arrangements
· Reading: Rhyming, Fairy Tales, Poetry, Fiction, Non-fiction
· Letters: T, J, c, o, s, v, w, t
	Early Education Information Night

We will be hosting an information night for parents of current Preschool, Montessori, Young Fives, and Kindergarten students on Wednesday, January 17 at 6pm. The purpose is to explain our different programs, provide financial information, and answer any questions you have about continuing your child’s education at NCCE. 
Open House

We will be hosting a whole school Open House on Tuesday, February 13 from 6-7:30pm. There will be a parent meeting at 6pm for any new parents. Teachers will be in classrooms so you can visit and ask questions. Spread the word to anyone you think might be interested in NCCE!!

	Looking Ahead
· Report Cards will be sent home with your child on Monday, January 22.

· Catholic Schools Week will be January 29 – February 2. There will be a different dress code each day and special activities. More info soon!

· There is NO SCHOOL on Monday, February 5. We have a teacher In-Service.
	Jury Duty
I start jury duty for two weeks beginning on Wednesday, January 17. I have lined up Mrs. Krabill (a retired kindergarten aide) to come and work with Mrs. Nizinski if I have to report. Just wanted to let you know that I may be in and out over the next few weeks.


We are Nouvel, called by Christ to learn, love, and lead…courageously.


